
Providing A Better Education For All Students  
Attucks Elementary (phase-out) and Beethoven Academy 

The proposed phase-out of Attucks will occur over two years to allow for adequate planning due to the unique needs of 
the Attucks student population. 
 
Returning Attucks students will remain enrolled at Attucks through the end of the 2014-2015 school year, located at 5055 
S. State St., unless families choose to enroll their student at another school.  
 
Starting Fall 2013, Attucks will no longer enroll any new kindergarten students and Beethoven Elementary, located at 25 
W. 47th St. will be their attendance area school. Starting Fall 2014, Attucks will no longer enroll any new kindergarten or 
first grade students and Beethoven will be their attendance area school.  
 
Attucks will close at the end of the 2014-2015 school year and Beethoven will be the new attendance area school for all 
returning students beginning in Fall 2015. 
 
Current Beethoven students will continue to attend Beethoven, unless families choose to enroll their student at another 
school. 

Pending Board approval of proposed phase-out 

• Enrollment options:  Attucks and Beethoven families interested in enrolling their student at another school can apply via 
the re-opened Options for Knowledge process.  Applications were provided in the transition packets sent home and can be 
obtained by emailing oae@cps.edu or calling (773) 553-2060.  Applications need to be submitted by April 19th. 
 

• Safety & Security:  CPS Office of Safety & Security (OSS) is working on school-specific plans to address safety for all 
students.  OSS continues to work in close collaboration with the Chicago Police Department (CPD) to plan Safe Passage.  
 

• LSC: The Attucks Local School Council will remain intact until the end of the 2014-15 school year.   
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